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cc Mr Mundy

I understand that the Home Secretary may be writing to the Trade

and Industry Secretary shortly (with copies to the Prime Minister

and the Chancellor) with some proposals about handling non-EC

control of cable delivery operations.

I think it is possible that there will be some connection between
this point and the other local TV service issues that MISC 128
will be asked to consider on 20 April. Unless the non-EC cable
point has to be settled urgently (and I do not think this is the
case) it would probably make more sense to hold it over to the

meeting. Could we have a word if this letter materialises?

A J LANGDON
10 March 1989
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